'STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

September 12, 2000

Mr. Larry Dunkin
Town Planner

Town of Colchester
127 Norwich Avenue
Colchester, CT 06415

SUBJECT: Noise Performance Standards
Colchester, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Dunkin:

Thank you for your e-mail of August 31, 2000 requesting approval of the Noise Performance Standards
section of the zoning regulations for the Town of Colchester.

Upon review of the Noise Performance Standards (copy attached), the Air Management Bureau has
determined that the standards are in conformity with state noise control standards. Therefore, pursuant to
Connecticut General Statutes Section 22a-73(c), Colchester's Noise Performance Standards are approved
as adopted in the town's zoning regulations on August 16, 2000.

Sincerely,

(a——mRetdt

Carmine DiBattista, Chief
Bureau of Air Management
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